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Aerial Lift Bridge Operations warn residents of falling wet snow hazard

 

[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth is asking residents to be aware of the hazard of falling
wet snow from the upper span of the Aerial Lift Bridge today and through the duration
of the storm. The snow that is sticking to the upper span of the bridge may fall down in
clumps or sheets without warning to the sidewalks and roadway below, creating
potential hazards for travelers and pedestrians.

Residents are asked to avoid walking across the bridge when possible, and to be aware
of the falling wet snow possibility while driving across the bridge.

Aerial Lift Bridge Operations thanks the residents for their cooperation during the storm.
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